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The Japanese government decided to partially lift the state of emergency declared under the infectious spread of 

the novel coronavirus (COVID-19). On and after Monday, May 18, for essential business reasons, Mandom 

Corporation (hereinafter “Mandom”) continues with the work-from-home policy as a rule while adjusting its work 

shifts/hours to meet the changing circumstances of individual sales offices across the nation. 

The factory and logistics management are operating normally as before. 

 

Mandom continues to implement measures flexibly and appropriately to give the highest priority to the health and 

safety of our customers, business partners and employees. 
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